Hibs thank fans for ‘loyal
unwavering support’ with free
Betfred Cup offer

Next Wednesday Hibs welcome Brora Rangers
to Easter Road for the first of their
Betfred Cup fixtures and the club has
announced that supporters will be able to
watch the match on a Pay Per View basis
for £9.99.

In addition Hibs have generously announced that season ticket
holders will be able to watch the match free of charge as a
thank you from the club for their ‘loyal, unwavering support
during a testing period for us all.’
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Season ticket holders will be able to watch the game via the
Hibs Pass platform that they would normally use to watch home
league games.

In addition Hibs TV international subscribers will also be
able to tune in as well as part of your existing package.

If you are looking to take advantage of our PPV offer, you can
sign up here.

If you have any questions or technical queries, please email
hibstv@streamdigital.tv.
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